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Over the holidays the weather was not always delightful so I reviewed the 
following governance documents on the ACER-CART website: 
 

• Constitution 

• By-Laws 

• Belief Statements 

• Protocols 
 
There are no changes to be made in the Belief Statements.  Additions/deletions 
are necessary in the other three documents due to motions approved at the 2024 
AGM. 
 
I have provided Roger with the changes necessary and he will update the 
documents prior to the next Executive meeting. 
 
Bill 


